
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

INFRASTRUCTURE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE
HELD ON 4 DECEMBER 2008 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

IOS.104/08
CALDEWGATE/SHADDONGATE DEVELOPMENT BRIEF SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING DOCUMENT (SPD)

The Caldewgate/Shaddongate Development Brief Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) had been removed from the agenda to allow Members to give detailed and through consideration to the matter.  Members felt that the document was too important to be considered during such a full meeting.

Members requested a joint workshop with the Development Control Committee to allow for their input into the Brief which they would use to make planning decisions.

RESOLVED – That a joint workshop with the Development Control Committee be arranged for consideration of the Caldewgate/Shaddongate Development Brief.







